
Dear radio friends,  
 
It has been my pleasure to serve as 
General Manager of Psalm FM for 
many years.  Through that time 
your friendship and support has 
been encouraging. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know I am 
stepping back from my full-time position and into a part-
time role with Heartland Christian Broadcasters.  I will 
continue to act as Broadcast Engineer and will wherever 
needed. 
 
The Board of Directors has named Michelle Eastty General 
Manager.  Please keep Michelle in your prayers as she     
begins a new role.  We are excited to see what God has for 
us all going forward. 
 

Thanks, 

Bruce (Allen) Christopherson 

 

THANK YOU Bruce, for all the years you’ve 
served as General Manager at Heartland 
Christian Broadcasters, Incorporated!  

-The staff & board of directors 
for HCBI 

PO Box 433 International Falls, MN 56649 
 Phone: (218)285-7398  Email: info@psalmfm.org 

Donate online:  WWW.PSALMFM.ORG 

VOLUME 34—ISSUE 6      October | November  2023 

John Greene 

John Miovac 

Kim Miovac 

Tim Miovac 

Gerald & Geraldine 

Rooker 

Delores Campbell 

Oral Howland 

Sharon Bitter 

Earl Hanson 

Voni Hanson 

Lilly Strong 

Mary Ruth Holte 

 

Regular, monthly gifts of any amount 

enable us to pay the monthly bills. 

Are you a monthly financial partner? 

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 

In Loving Memory 



THOUGHTS FROM DALTON’S DESK 

 
As the leaves change color, I’m reminded of the  
marvelous power of God. He set the Earth and     
galaxies in motion so that we could give Him praise. 
 
One attribute I give God praise for is His miraculous 
love and mercy to us. No song emphasizes this     
attribute more than one of our newest songs Crazy 
About You by Tauren Wells. 
The song describes God’s crazy love for us. By send-
ing His son to die on the cross for our sins, we could 
be reunited with Him. He didn’t have to send Jesus, 
but He chose to, because that’s how much He loves 
us. What a wonderful God we serve. 
 
Keep your ear out for this song and many others as 
we continue to add Gospel-centered music to the 
playlist on Psalm FM. 

PSALM FM WELCOMES 

GREG KAUFMAN 
 

We are pleased to introduce 

our newest on-air host, Greg 

Kaufman.  

 Greg is from Brantford,     

Ontario and is a graduate of Pensacola Christian 

College, Pensacola Theological Seminary, Temple 

Baptist Seminary, and Piedmont International Uni-

versity. After earning his doctorate, he studied Ra-

dio Broadcasting at Fanshawe College in London, 

Ontario. He was a volunteer Youth Director at Bea-

con Baptist Church in Cambridge, Ontario for seven 

years and worked as an Aluminum Extrusion Press 

Operator to pay the bills. In 2022, Greg was elected 

to pastor Laurel Springs Baptist Church in Laurel 

Springs, NJ, but was unable to take the position due 

to visa constraints. Greg is married to Elizabeth (a 

Jersey girl!) and they share four children. Greg likes 

to spend his free time exercising, playing softball, 

and making videos for his family YouTube Channel. 

He is a fan of the Toronto Blue Jays and Buffalo Bills 

and enjoys public speaking.  

National Collection Week Nov. 13–20, 2023 

Stop by Psalm FM for 

special OCC boxes! We 

have hundreds of   

them, ready to fill! 

Wondering how to fill a box? First, choose an age 

and gender. Start with a quality “wow” item such as 

a stuffed animal or soccer ball with pump that will 

capture the child’s attention the instant he or she 

opens the box. Fill with other items for school,     

hygiene, play, etc. See detailed gift suggestions         

according to age and gender online  

www.samaritanspurse.org. 

Return filled boxes to the Psalm FM office. 

BOX DROP OFF: Sat 11/18 & Sun 11/19 1-3pm 

Become a Christmas Sponsor for The Bridge! 

We offer special advertising to businesses 
and churches during the holiday season. 
Contact us to learn more and support       
The Bridge. 

The Bridge is our sister station that airs teaching 

programs on both sides of the U.S./Canadian      

border, along Hwy 11. Tune in to 91.9 FM in Ifalls/

Fort Frances or 90.3 FM in Warroad/Roseau for all 

Christmas music after Thanksgiving!  


